
Attention 
Alaska Employers 

 

Re: Workers’ Compensation poster 
 
 

In order to be in complete compliance with the State of Alaska, 
employers are required to post the Workers’ Compensation 
notice entitled, “Employers Notice of Insurance”. This can ONLY 
be obtained by calling your workers’ compensation carrier. 
 
 

Please note that these instructions also appear on the enclosed 
State, Federal, and OSHA Labor Law poster you have 
purchased.


